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The NWA/AMS High Plains Chapter held a virtual meeting over Google Meet on Thursday, May 21st and 

began around 1030AM.  There were a total of 13 chapter members that were able to attend. The 

meeting consisted of a reminder that the High Plains conference in North Platte is canceled.  As of now, 

the conference is expected to be in North Platte next year. Next, the Jim Johnson scholarship was 

rewarded to Levi Hickert from Hays, KS.  He will be going to Fort Hays University in the fall.  Finally, a 

Chapter participation survey is expected to come out soon to see what people want to see from the 

Chapter in the future. Jeremy Martin then gave a presentation on the Cherry Creek fire that spread 

across portions of the Goodland’s forecast area on November 9th 2019.  The meeting then came to an 

end around 1120 AM.  The next High Plains Chapter meeting is expected to be sometime in the late 

summer or early fall.  
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